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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
You will remember that I recently wrote to you to inform you of our intention to consult with 
you regarding proposed changes to the structure of the school week, going from a forty period 
week to a thirty three period week with effect from August 2020. This would mean a change to 
our start time and finish time.  

The proposed model will see the school day begin at 8.55am Monday - Friday, end at 4.00pm 
Monday - Thursday and end at 12.40pm on a Friday.  
 
We ran three Consultation Events at which I outlined the rationale for change. I attach for you 
the PowerPoint Presentation which I gave at those, in case you were not able to make any of 
them.  
 
We are now seeking your views more formally on the proposed change to the structure of the 
school week and would ask you to complete the following very short online questionnaire on 
survey monkey by following the link below. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/schoolweekchanges 
 
Your cooperation with this is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alicia Reid 
 

        

Stranraer Academy 
McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

Any enquiries please contact 
 
Miss A Reid 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
e-mail: gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Miss A Reid 
 


